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Amtrak Service Cancelled Tomorrow on The Vermonter 
  
Barre, Vt. – Amtrak has cancelled passenger rail service on The Vermonter tomorrow due 
to the impending storm. Amtrak is making a number of service changes for tomorrow, 
including the following for the region: 

• The Vermonter is cancelled in both directions. 
• All New Haven-Springfield-Greenfield Service (Amtrak Hartford Line, Valley Flyer, 

Northeast Regional) is cancelled. 
• All Amtrak Northeast Corridor service between NYP and BOS is cancelled. 

  
Amtrak expects that the Vermonter will operate on Sunday, although Sunday morning may 
bring additional cancellations depending on conditions. 
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